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7 – VAT ON ATTENDANCE ALLOWANCES  

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

INTRODUCTION 

 

The Council referred the minute of the last meeting back to the Finance & Resources 

Committee. Various members of Council contend that she should charge VAT on top of their 

attendance allowance rather than accept that it part of their allowance. 

 

Advice is being sought and will be brought to the meeting.  In the meantime the Committee is 

asked to consider the background papers attached. 

 

DECISION 

 

The Committee is asked to: 

 

Define the course of action it wishes to recommend to the Executive. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

None 

 

RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS 

 

None 

 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

 

None 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

 

Letter from Mary Crawford and Ros Levenson 

Timetable of work  

 

APPENDICES 

 

None 
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